Newsletter

23/09/21

Issue 10

Together we can empower each other

Moira street pocket park Herb Garden

We have been meeting up every Monday at 9am to do gardening and have a picnic at Moira street pocket park. This is part of our project to clean up the park as it has been left and become overgrown and unkept.

This project has really been helpful for bringing our community together after lockdown ended. we have been very excited to have inperson meetings and to be able to socialize again face to face. Doing the gardening work has been great for a form of exercise, and it has also been a relaxing activity for us to do.



We have then been adding new features to the park, like two new raised beds that we are using as a herb garden. We planted seed in there in August time for Garlic, coriander and methi leaves. We have now been able to harvest out herbs for the first time this week (Monday 20th Sep) We got a large harvest of methi leaves which we were delighted about. The other raised bed which has the garlic and coriander is not growing as quickly, but we do have some small plants starting to grow through.





